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From: Ryan Wulff - NOAA Federal <ryan.wulff@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 11:28 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: NMFS draft letter re Shasta RPA Amendment request


ok. Do your best to incorporate what you think Pablo/Ron may want and send me your revision. I will then go


back to CVO


On Tue, Aug 2, 2016 at 11:09 AM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


I'll take Reclamation's comments/edits under advisement as I revise our response (as discussed, we'll have to


change it some as we are now responding to a Reclamation letter).


I'll leave it up to Reclamation-BDO to decide whether their comments are it, or whether they want to push for


Reclamation-CVO's comments. For example, based on our last meeting, Pablo and Ron verbally suggested not


including the bulleted list on the top of page 4, a suggested deletion that was not reflected in the attached. I


can delete that list, but wonder how many other comments they may have.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Ryan Wulff - NOAA Federal <ryan.wulff@noaa.gov>


Date: Tue, Aug 2, 2016 at 10:17 AM


Subject: Fwd: NMFS draft letter re Shasta RPA Amendment request


To: Garwin Yip <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Thoughts?


---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Idlof, Patricia <pidlof@usbr.gov>


Date: Tue, Aug 2, 2016 at 10:00 AM


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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Subject: NMFS draft letter re Shasta RPA Amendment request


To: Ryan Wulff - NOAA Federal <ryan.wulff@noaa.gov>


Cc: Michelle Banonis <mbanonis@usbr.gov>, David Mooney <dmmooney@usbr.gov>, Janice Pinero


<JPinero@usbr.gov>


Hi Ryan,


Attached are Reclamation BDO comments on your letter that will be drafted in response to our request to


amend the Shasta RPA. Regretfully it does not include review comments from CVO. Please let me know if


you have any questions regarding our comments.


Patti Idlof

Bureau of Reclamation

Bay-Delta Office

801 I Street, Suite 140

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 414-2404

Cell: (916) 992-3566

pidlof@usbr.gov



